
WAYZATA BOULEVARD (COUNTY ROAD 112) 
RECONSTRUCTION

Phase 1 community open house
You are invited to an open house to discuss improvements along Wayzata 
Boulevard (County Road 112) from Willow Drive to Wolf Pointe Trail.

Wednesday, November 18
4:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Lake Community Bank — Community Room
1964 West Wayzata Blvd., Long Lake

This event is being held as a follow up to an April open house and in anticipation of 
completion of the design of the first phase, currently scheduled for February 2016.

Learn more about: 

• �Community-requested changes, including a trail adjustment and a  
temporary bypass 

• Designs being considered for the road, sidewalks and boulevards

• Approximate project timelines

Project overview
The county is currently in the process of developing detailed design plans 
for roadway and streetscape enhancement elements for the first phase of 
reconstruction. Right of way and easements will be acquired in 2016, and 
construction is set to begin in 2017. There are two additional phases to be 
completed in the future. Project partners include the cities of Long Lake and 
Orono. For more information, visit www.hennepin.us/countyroad112.

Contact information
If you cannot attend and have questions, or if you need special accommodations  
to attend, please contact the project engineers listed below.

Kristy Morter P.E.
Transportation (Roads and Bridges) Department—Design Division
Hennepin County Public Works
1600 Prairie Drive, Medina, MN 55340
612-596-0384, Kristy.Morter@hennepin.us

Nathen Will
SRF Consulting Group Inc.
One Carlson Parkway, Suite 150, Plymouth, MN 55447 
763-475-0010, nwill@srfconsulting.com

32-213-01-15


